
 
 
 

Cloud Kings 
Minutes from meeting held on 06/10/2015 

 
 

Bill Brueckman called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM.  
 
Secretary’s Report 

Leif presented the minutes from the April meeting.   
 
Treasurer’s Report 

Brian provided the following account balance information: 
 
The balance in the operational fund is $3243.89   
The balance in the reserve fund is $3850 
 
Field rental, website costs, AMA charter and field rolling are paid.  Mowing and Porta-
potty are paid to date as well.   
 
Club hats and T-Shirts are available for purchase. 
 

Field Marshall Report 
Ray was not present at the meeting, but Bill Losey gave an update on the work party. 
 
According to Bill, the pilot fences were repaired, and then successfully tested as Tommy 
crashed into one of them.  The fence stopped the model as designed. 
 

Safety Officer 
Bill Losey reported that there were no safety issues. 

 
Newsletter Editor  

Mike Denest again called for material for the newsletter.   
 
 
Old Business 

• Buddy Harlan noted that Garrett was awarded a $500 scholarship from the AMA toward 
his future flight school training. 

  
New Business 
 Mike Denest lead a discussion of the plans for the upcoming Buy and Fly.  

• Will be held on June 20th.   
• AMA membership card is required to fly at this event. 
• Any aircraft flying must have been successfully flown before. 
• There is a $10 charge for the parking space for sellers. 
• Bill and Dan will arrange the food for the event. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
New Members 

 
There were no new members applying for prospective membership. 
There were no prospective members present waiting for a full membership vote. 

 
 
50/50 
 Bill Losey wont $30 in the 50/50 raffle 
 ________________________________________________ 
   
 
Airplane Talk 
 
There were no presentations for airplane talk, but some members went back to flying after the 

meeting. 
 

The meeting was closed at around 7:30 PM  
 

Next Meeting 
Wednesday, October 3rd at 9:00 AM at the Post House Restaurant 
 
Respectfully submitted by   
 
Leif Thomson 
Secretary 


